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The Honorable George M. White 
[I Architect of the Capitol 

\Jy-L cl! 

/ 
Dear Mr. White: 

The General Accounting Office has made a review to 
s~heacVcount.s. 0-f~ accountable officers of the Archi- '-, 7 1: i , 

-. *ri.- "-:~'my,%+w>*~;c 
I tect of ~~~~'Capitol'.~.~or'fiscal years l97G~~i971, 1972, 

and 1973. We reviewed vouchers and supporting documents 
including payroll records for the four fiscal years. The 
findings disclosed in our review were discussed with the 
appropriate officials who took corrective action. 

This letter authorizes the disposal of records for 
the four fiscal years ending June 30, 1973. In accord- 
ance with Title 8 of the GAO Policy and Procedures Manual 
for Guidance of Federal Agencies, the records should be 
transferred to the Washington National Records Center, 
Washington, D.C. 20409, using Standard Form 135 and Record 
Group No. 217. 

We appreciate the courtesies and cooperation extended 
to our representatives during the review. 

Sincerely yours, 




